
Happy December from the PTO! 
 

PTO Newsletter for December 2, 2020: 
 

1. Original Works - Extended 
2. Giving Tree 
3. Spreading Joy Fundraiser  
4. Spirit Week - NEW 
5. Scrip Gift Card Order 
6. Kidstuff Coupon Books 
7. Box Tops 
8. Remind  
9. Upcoming Dates 
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Original Works 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Orders are processed and shipped directly to home as they are placed; order by 
December 11 for delivery by Christmas! 
 
Instructions for uploading and ordering using your own artwork/photographs: 
 

 to view over 40 great products and gifts 
 MY ACCOUNT and Sign In or Create an Account 
 MY ARTWORK 

 
 

 You may upload multiple images following 
these steps. 

 
 OUR PRODUCTS and choose the product you would like to purchase 

 
 

 Continue Shopping or Proceed to Checkout 
 

 please include School Code JAI2 in the box 
located after the Shipping Method. 
 

Instructions for ordering products showcasing artwork made in school: 
 

 store.originalworks.com/gallerylogin 
 capitalized 

 
 Select your child’s teacher from the drop down menu &amp; click Search. 

 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please email Katie Frank at katiefrank6811@gmail.com. Thank you! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

NEW - Spreading Joy Fundraiser 
 

Spread some JAINDL JOY this December with our newest 
fundraiser through SignGypsies Lehigh Valley. Joy package 

includes yard signs, gift bags and personalized notes. 
Packages for other Jaindl families are available to order 

through https://www.signgypsieslehighvalley.com/jaindljoy . 
  

Jaindl earns $10 for each sign sold. Joy packages are 
available for families living in Coldwater Crossing, Highgate, 

Autumn Park and Parkland View. SignGypsies has 10 
different sign displays to choice from including Christmas, 

Hanakkah, Kwanza, and more! Early ordering is highly 
recommended.  

 
Orders are currently being accepted.  

 
For more information, please contact Christine Favata at 

favata.pto@gmail.com. 
 

Giving Tree 

This holiday season, Jaindl is partnering with Veteran's Memorial and Parkland C.A.R.E.S to bring some 
holiday fun to families in need right in our own backyard! 

Parkland C.A.R.E.S is in need of items to make a "Cozy Family Holiday" bag. If you are able, please 
donate an entire bag. Each bag consists of an inexpensive blanket, a cookie mix, a frosting, 
microwavable popcorn and some kid of holiday candy. All items should be put into a non-holiday specific 
bag such as candy canes, snowflakes, snowmen or a solid color.  

If an entire bag is too much, please consider one or two individual items and we will put them together 
with other donations we receive to make complete bags. 

So many people are in need these days that any donations we receive are so much appreciated. 

Donations can be dropped off in the box in the vestibule at Jaindl Elementary or in the box beside my 
garage at my house in Breinigsville. (8943 Ash Lane) Items need to be dropped off by December 8th. 

Any questions can be directed to Stephanie Fritz at ssabatino@rcn.com 

 

 

https://www.signgypsieslehighvalley.com/jaindljoy
mailto:favata.pto@gmail.com
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SCRIP Gift Card Orders 

 

 
 

When purchasing gift cards for the holidays, considering ordering through Scrip! Jaindl earns a percentage of each gift 
card purchased. Visit shopwithscrip.com to learn more. 

If you have previously enrolled, you do not have to sign up again. If you are new to Scrip, our school code 
is: L564DC7L26345. If you have any questions, email us at jaindl.pto.board@gmail.com. 

 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Box Tops 
 
Box Tops are another great, and FREE, way to help fundraise for our school. Please see the flyer below for 
more details.  
 
If you have any questions, email Katrina Krallitsch at krallitschk@gmail.com.  

 
KidStuff Coupon Books 

 
 
KidStuff Coupon Books remain on sale at:  
http://www.supportourgroups.com/GN/267643 
 
The coupon books are $25 and our PTO earns $10 per book! Please contact Katie Frank 
at katiefrank6811@gmail.com if you have any questions.  

 

Spirit Week 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in our super 
successful spirit night at Chipotle last week! We loved 
hearing about all the friends waving from the pick-up 
spots and the family members who ordered dinner to 

support Jaindl!  
 

The fun continues at Five Below for Jaindl Spirit Week, 
Dec 11- Dec 18, when purchases can earn 10% back for 

our school! Get all your stocking stuffers and holiday 
trinkets while supporting Jaindl with every purchase. 
Flyers are attached to this Weekly Wednesday email; 

please bring the flyer to the store with you so our school 
gets credit! 

http://shopwithscrip.com/
mailto:jaindl.pto.board@gmail.com
mailto:krallitschk@gmail.com
http://www.supportourgroups.com/GN/267643
mailto:katiefrank6811@gmail.com


Don’t forget to like Jaindl PTO on Facebook for updates! And… 

 

  
 

We are on REMIND! The Remind app is a great tool for schools and organizations to keep in touch with their parents and 

community. Join us and see what it’s all about.  

Two easy ways to sign up:  
https://www.remind.com/join/jaindlpto 
  
OR  
Enter this number into your phone: 81010  

 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 
December 4    Original Works Orders Due 
December 8    Giving Tree Items Due 
December 11-18   Spirit Week @ Five Below 
December 24-January 3  Winter Break 

Here is a great new way to get news from the Jaindl PTO 
about upcoming events. 

 


